
 
 
 
 

 
DECISION RECORD 

 
Decision Record Number 271 
 

This document records a decision taken by the Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner, together 
with details of the advice he received prior to taking the decision. 
 
Decision taken 
 
The Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner has taken the decision to: 
  
Extend the temporary labour contract with Brook Street (UK) Limited Extend from the 1st of 
October 2021 to 31st March 2022. This extension is required while BLC run a full national 
tender. Expected spend for this period is unknown, however the previous year’s full spend 
was c£300k. 
 
Details of advice taken 
 

Professional financial and legal advice has been sought to ensure the decision best supports 
business need and represents value for money. 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Mold  
Police, Fire and Crime Commissioner 
 

10/02/2022 
 
END 


